
From: Mottel, Haley <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 8/25/2014 3:07:52 PM
Subject: FW: Claflin University Visionary Leadership Gala - Proposed Programme

Attachments: Visionary Leadership Gala - Proposed Programme -1.docx

From: Leandra Hayes [mailto:lhayes@claflin.edu]
Sent: Monday, August 25, 2014 3:07 PM
To: Mottel, Haley
Subject: Claflin University Visionary Leadership Gala - Proposed Programme 

Please see attached.

Leandra Hayes, MA, CFRE
Assistant Vice President for Major and Planned Gifts
Claflin University
400 Magnolia Street
Orangeburg, SC 29115
803-535-5238 - Office
803-535-5371 - Fax
www.claflin.edu

“The World Needs Visionaries”

Important Notice: This e-mail is intended for the use of the person to whom it is addressed and may contain 
information that is privileged and confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, any disclosure, copying, 
distribution, or use of the contents of this message is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in
error, please destroy this message and contact Institutional Advancement immediately at 803-535-5312.
Thank you.
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